
Sunday, January 10, 2016 – The Baptism of the Lord          

Goal:  As a community may we seek to be of one heart and one mind, to know, love and serve our Lord by  

Letting His love and light shine through each of us.  
 

 

 

       DECEASED:  

 

COMMUNION SERVICES: 

6:45 a.m. St. Mary’s   Tue., Thur., Fri.  

8:00 a.m. St. Joseph   Mon, Wed. 

 

RESERVED MASSES: 

  Sun 1/10  8:00 a.m.  Dr. Michael Greco 
    Req. by Catalinotto  

   9:30 a.m Christopher Gilamrtin 

                           Req. by Gilamrtin family  

11:30 a.m. Deceased members of Scala & 

 Thompson families  

Req.by families 

  Mon 1/11 6:45 a.m. Marie Mase  

Req. by Karen & Tony 

Bartolotta 

  Tue  1/12 8:00 a.m. Mary Baran 

              Req. by Elaine & John Bechtold 

 Wed 1/13 6:45 a.m. Donald Truesdell 
    Req. by Tom Thornton  

  Thu  1/14 8:00 a.m. Andrew Baran 

    Req. by Elaine & John Bechtold 

      Sat   1/16       4:00 p.m. Salvatore Carrado             

    Req. by sister, Marie 

  5:30 p.m.   Albert & Janis Zins 

    Req. by Tom & Jade Thornton 

      Sun  1/17        8:00 a.m.  Mrs. Pat Turco 

Req. by Glasco Gun Club 

Ladies Auxillary 

               9:30 a.m.     Dr. Michael Greco 
   Req. by Dolores & Bill Voerg  

11:30 a.m.   Waltaud (Wally) Franchini 

 Req.by Janet Mickey & family 

 

GOD’S PLAN FOR GIVING - TITHING              

Sunday Collection (St. Mary):               $ 4,866.50 

Sunday Collection (St. Joseph):     1,535.00 

2nd Collection CCC/CU (St. Mary):       501.00 

2nd Collection CCC/CU (St. Joseph):                             341.00 

Solemnity of Mary (St. Mary):     1,232.03 

Solemnity of Mary:         426.00 

Parish Pay (St. Mary):      1,335.68   
Christmas (St. Mary):           75.00 

Christmas (St. Joseph):           50.00 

CNY (St. Mary):                          2.00        

Church Maintenance (St. Mary):          177.00 

    Last Year’s Collection (St. Mary):    4,752.00 

    Last Year’s Collection (St. Joseph):    1,751.00   

 

THANK YOU! 
 

 

 

FUEL FUND – CLUB #66 

    Weekly Winner 13 – James Dargan 

 

OUR PARISH THIS WEEK 
Sun 9:30 a.m. Grade 6 Bible Blessing Mass – St. Joseph  

11:30 a.m. SEEDS 

 12:30 p.m. Adoration of the Blessed Sacrament 

Mon 12:00 p.m. Mass – St. Mary’s Chapel 

 12:00 p.m. Faith Discussion Group – St. Joseph 

7:00 p.m. RCIA 

Tue 7:00 p.m. BST #135 (St. Joseph) 
 7:30 p.m. Contemporary Choir 

Wed 6:00 p.m. Religious Education 

7:15 p.m. R/M Prayers 

Thu 7:30 p.m. Adult Choir 

Fri 7:00 p.m. BST #36 (St. Mary) 

Sat 4:00 p.m. Vigil Mass at St. Joseph 

 5:00 p.m.  Confessions at St. Mary 

 5:30 p.m. Vigil Mass at St. Mary of the Snow  

Sun       11:30 a.m. SEEDS  

             12:30 p.m. Adoration of the Blessed Sacrament 

  

RESERVED MASSES 
The following dates are available through the end of September at 

the time of printing: 

 

 

June 2016: (St. Mary) 6:45am: 8, 15 

 

July 2016:  (St. Mary)   6:45am:  20 

 

August 2016: (St. Joseph) 8am:  4 

                    (St. Mary)   6:45am: 8, 10 

 
September 2016:  (St. Mary) 6:45am: 14, 26, 28 

                               (St. Joseph) 8am: 1, 6, 13, 15, 20, 22 

 

Please contact the Parish Office at 845-246-4913 if you are 

interested in reserving a Mass.  

 

KEY REGISTRY 

St. Joseph’s is implementing a key registry. Please call the Parish 

Center at 845-246-4913, with your name, what keys you have, and 

for which building they are used. 

 

2016 CALENDARS ARE AVAILABLE 
2016 calendars are available at the church and parish center 

entrances courtesy of Seamon Wilsey Funeral Home. We ask that 

you please take one per household. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

The sanctuary candle in the Church is burning in loving 

memory of Theresa Jonas, requested by her sister, Eleanor 

Sawchuk. 
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PARISH CENTER HOURS 

The Parish secretary will be taking time off.  Dates with time 

changes are listed below. 

 1/12/16  10 – 2 p.m. 

 1/18/16  CLOSED – MLK Day 

 

 

EUCHARISTIC MINISTERS 
The Parish is in need of Eucharistic Ministers.  If you are interested, 

please contact the office at 246-4913.  A class will be scheduled in 

the near future. 

 

CATHOLIC CHARITIES COMMUNITY SERVICES 

The Catholic Guild for the Blind in Ulster County is looking for a 

part-time Outreach Worker to identify legally blind/visually 

impaired individuals aged 55+ who want to learn adaptive skills to 

maintain independence in their homes. Bachelor’s degree, 

knowledge of County resources. Must have own transportation. 

Flexible schedule. Contact: Judith Katzen at 646-794-2097. 

 

POPE FRANCIS ENCYCLICAL ON THE ENVIRONMENT 

On June 18, 2015, the Vatican issued Laudato Si’, Praise Be to You, 

Pope Francis’s encyclical on caring for creation.  The phrase 

“praised be” is taken from a famous creation canticle by St. Francis 

of Assisi as he thanked God for the beauty of creation.  At the core 

of Pope Francis’s message is the idea of “integral ecology,” – that 

how we relate to one another, especially the poor, and how we 

relate to the environment are intimately connected.  For more of the 

encyclical, go to the U.S. bishop’s website: 

http://www.usccb.org/issues-and-action/human-life-and-

dignity/environment/index.cfm or google “US Catholic Conference 
of Bishops” – and click on the encyclical and then “Resources on 

Environmental Stewardship”. 

 

CONFESSION SCHEDULE 

St. Mary of the Snow (5:00 pm):  Jan. 9 & 23          Feb.  6 & 20 

 

St. Joseph (4:45 pm):            Jan. 16 & 30    Feb. 13 & 27  

 

FROM THE PREGNANCY SUPPORT CENTER 

Dear Children, 

We want to thank you so much for the wonderful gifts you gave us 

from the birthday party you held for Jesus. 
There were so many amazing items that you gave us. We were in 

awe of how much there was! You are such a loving & giving group 

of children, and we are so grateful for all you do for the Pregnancy 

Support Center. Know that we pray for you and thank God for such 

a wonderful group of children. 

Thank you so much for your generosity and help.  We wish you all 

a very Merry Christmas and a very blessed New Year. 

 

Sincerely, 

Diane Caliendo 

Executive Director 
 

 

 

***PARISHIONER ENVELOPES*** 

The parish secretary is currently working with the company who 

provides the weekly donation envelopes.  The parishioner lists are 

being reviewed in anticipation of the full parish merger in 

September.  Please be advised that some envelope numbers may 

change in the process.  This will not affect your donations or 

parishioner account.  Thank you in advance for your understanding 

and cooperation.  If you have any questions, please do not hesitate 
to call the Parish Office. 

 

***CENSUS UPDATE*** 

Census forms will be in pews and at the church entrances during the 

remainder of January.  Fr. Chris asks that each family fill out the 

forms and place them in the collection basket or return them to the 

Parish Office as soon as possible.  All records must be updated as 

our two churches come together.  EVEN IF YOU ARE ALREADY 

REGISTERED, PLEASE COMPLETE AND RETURN THE 

FORM. All information is strictly confidential.  Thank you for your 

cooperation! 

 

THANK YOU 

The Saugerties school nurses from both Grant D. Morse and Mount 

Marion Elementary Schools thank the parishioners for the generous 

donation of hats, gloves, and mittens. 

 

Christine Molinelli would like to thank Connie Catalinatto for her 

contribution to the Apple Pie fund raiser.  Her name was mistakenly 

left off the list. 

 

PLEASE PRAY FOR OUR SICK 

Bill Bair, Rose & Charles Meiswinkel, Jan vander Poel, Barbara 
Wismont, Mary Ellen Fuoco, Jeanette Fuoco, Neil Gallagher, 

Angelina Lemyre, Adrian Lepe, Michael E. Donlon, Ruth Lowe, 

Maryanne DePoala, John Valdata, Melanie Hagan, George 

Woerthmann, Darryl Caldwell, James Dargan, Herman Wilcox, 

Anthony Konopka, Ed Norton, Patty Williams, SherryAnn 

Kenjersky, George Dale, Michelina Cornell, Greg Mulstay, Diane 

Yetter, Clare Miller, Betty Decker, Ann Granville, Art Chiarot, 

Franko Serravallo, Joan Ostoyic, Rose Riozzi, Paul Brazier, Carol 

Fabiano, Lillian Mottsey, Beatrice Policastro, Lisa Sasso, Rose 

Sasso, Jeanette Clearwater, Patricia Robinson, Linda Misasi, 

Doreen Churchill, Francis Posavec, Nora Mercier, Robyn 

Daugherty, CB Slutzky, Theresa Fabiano, William Ball III, Lucy 
Yonnone, Shanna Pesce, Bobby Bonelli, Sally Hoy, Adele Maday, 

Mary Brazier, Isabelle DeCelle, Laura Bach 

 

To place or remove name from sick list, please call 246-4913. 

 

Almighty and Everlasting God, the eternal salvation of those who 
believe in You, hear us on behalf of Your servants who are sick, for 

whom we humbly beg the help of your mercy, so that, being 
restored to health, they may render thanks to you in your Church. 

Through Christ our Lord.  Amen 

http://www.usccb.org/issues-and-action/human-life-and-dignity/environment/index.cfm
http://www.usccb.org/issues-and-action/human-life-and-dignity/environment/index.cfm
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